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Tree planting          Aims of the project  

Bundaberg Regional Council will plant 34 mostly 
native trees in selected garden beds in the 
Bundaberg CBD to supplement the existing tree 
population.  

Tree locations are indicated by yellow dots on the 
above map.  

Increasing the number of trees in the CBD will not 
only increase the visual appeal, but it will also 
provide a cooling effect through increased shade, 
encouraging shoppers to stay longer. 

 

 



 

 
 

 

Removal of trees 

As well as new trees in 29 locations throughout 
the CBD, five unhealthy trees will be replaced as 
part of this project, as indicated by the orange 
dots on the map over page.  

Some of the existing hedges in the identified 
areas will also be replaced. 

 

Types of trees 

Nine species of trees have been selected for this 
project including Weeping lilly pilly, Ivory Curl, 
White Oak, Water Gum, Grey Myrtle, Pink 
Trumpet Tree, Brush Cherry, Riberry lilly pilly and 
Broad Leaved Paperbark.  

They have been selected for their suitability to 
the business and streetscape environment and 
our climate. 

 

Site selection 

The sites have been selected as they do not 
currently have any trees located in them. This will 
increase the shade and street appeal throughout 
the CBD. 

 

Tree protection 

New trees will be protected by a mesh wire 
‘fence’ while they become established. 

 

 

Work operations 

To minimise impact to businesses and traffic 
flow, Council will undertake the required work 
prior to 9 am on weekdays.  

For safety and access reasons the car parks 
either side of the garden bed will be used by staff 
during work, with access provided once work is 
complete. There will be some noise from 
machinery, but this will be kept to a minimum. 

 

Next steps  

23 October 
2020  

11 January 
2021 

5 February 
2021 

End of 
December 
2021 

Project 
commences 
in Area 2 on 
Bourbong 
Street 
between 
Barolin Street 
and Targo 
Street 
 

Project 
commences 
in Area 1 on 
Bourbong 
Street 
between 
Maryborough 
Street and 
Barolin Street 

Project 
commences 
in Area 3 on 
Bourbong 
Street 
between 
Targo Street 
and 
Tantitha 
Street 

Project 
finishes 

 

Please contact Council if you require additional 
information about any aspects of the project.  

Please email or call using the details below. 

 

 

 

For more information 
Call us on 1300 883 699  
Email: parksadministration@bundaberg.qld.gov.au 
Area Supervisor – CBD & Events Focus: Greg Hart  
Division 4 Councillor Tracey McPhee: 0437 896 592 
Portfolio Councillor: Cr Wayne Honor 0488 539 224 


